DURHAM
COUNTY

PURCHASING DIVISION
TO: All Proposers
DATE: 2/14/2025

PURCHASING DIVISION

ADDENDUM NO. 1

Generator for Northern Convenience Site
(IFB No. 25-013R2)

This ADDENDUM No. 1 forms part of Durham County’s Request for Proposals (IFB No. 25-

013R2) — Generator for Northern Convenience Site. All other requirements of the original

Scope of Services remain in effect in their respective order. Receipt of this Addendum must be
acknowledged on the Addendum Acknowledgement Form included in the RFP document.

1. The due date for receiving proposals for [FB No. 25-013R2 has been changed to March 13,
2025, at 2:00 P.M., Eastern Time.

2. A Non-Mandatory Site Visit was held on January 29, 2025, at 10:00 A.M., Eastern
Time. The list of attendees is attached.

3. The last day for receiving questions regarding this project was February 12,2025 at 3:00
P.M., Eastern Time. Attached are the questions received along with the responses
provided by the Project Manager.

Should you have any questions regarding this Addendum, please contact Jonathan Hawley,
Procurement Manager, at 919-560-0056.

Sincerely,

1,
ﬁ/w/ﬁcm/ L%;a/(}/
Procurement Manager
919-560-0056
919-560-0041
purchasinggroup@ dconc.gov

Durham County Administration Building I @ 201 E. Main Street, 7th Floor ® Durham, NC 27701
(919) 560-0051 e Fax (919) 560-0057 ¢ www.dconc.gov
Equal Employment /Affirmative Action Employer
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Questions and Answers

Generator for Northern Convenience Site
(IFB No. 25-013R2)

ADDENDUM NO. 1

1. Question: What Generator Manufacturer’s did HDR contact?

Answer: We reached out to Caterpillar, Cummings and Koehler for potential
contractors that could complete this work. The technical specifications include the
acceptable manufacturers, and it was noted that Generac would not be an acceptable
supplier.

2. Question: Is traffic coordination needed for setting the generator?

Answer: It was stated that the generator is installed on the compactor and
commercial hauling road and the work will not interfere with residential customer
traffic. With some advance notice the County can coordinate with their haulers to
exit the site in the opposite direction in order to avoid conflicts with a crane or
equipment setting the generator. Otherwise the work area should still accommodate
the limited commercial traffic at the site.
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